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2nd Wednesday -  May through December 
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1st Wednesday January through April 

Dinner at Lodge at 1830 Hours 
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Officers 
 

Worshipful Master – Danny Tomlinson, PM 

Senior Warden – Robert Thomas, PM 

Junior Warden – Lewis Wagner, PM 

Treasurer – Wayne Arner, PM 

Secretary – Michael Scott, PM 

Senior Deacon – Don Hale 
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Senior Steward – Javier Solis Ramos 

Junior Steward – Russ Magyar 
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Marshall – Al Brown, PM 

Tiler – Andy Newby, PM 
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Publicity – WB Danny Tomlinson, WB Lewis Wagner, 

Don Hale 

Youth – WB Bart Corfee, WB Lewis Wagner, WB 

Wayne Arner 
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WB Wayne Arner, Russ Magyar, Jim Thomas 

Finance – WB Lewis Wagner, WB Danny Tomlinson, 

WB Wayne Arner, WB Bart Corfee, Don Hale 

Cemetery – WB Andy Newby, WB Danny Tomlinson, 

Jim Thomas 
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Message from the east 
 
Greetings, Brethren of Central Lodge #6  

 
Greetings, Brethren – 
 
We will be meeting in-person, at our 
Lodge for our Regular Communication 
on Wednesday, September 8, 2021.  
Those who are interested in having 
dinner will be gathering at the Teller 
House in the solarium about 5:30 and 
we will plan to open Lodge at 7 pm.   

Our country and especially our 
veterans have had a difficult couple of 
weeks with events that are happening 
here and abroad.  As Masons, I am 
asking each of you to reach out to 
several of your Brothers.  Give them a 
call or get together for a meal or a cup 
of coffee.  Check up on them.  Let our 
Brothers know that as Masons we are 
concerned about them and want to 
help if they need help.  This is 
especially important for our veterans.  
If we have Brothers in need of 
assistance, our Grand Lodge and 
Scottish Rite stand ready to help.  
Thank you, Brothers. 
 
On Saturday, September 4 several 
members of Central #6 will be joining 
the Brothers of Idaho Springs #26 for a 
clean-up of both lodges.  This is in 
preparation for the official visit of 
Most Worshipful Grand Master Mike 
Moore to Idaho Springs #26 on 
Wednesday, September 15.  There will 
be a dinner and open meeting at which 
MWGM Mike will present WB Al 
Brown with his 50-year award.  
Congratulations, WB Al and we hope 
that many of the brothers of Central #6 

can join us at the event. Please contact 
me for more details. 
 
Our new stairs have been installed and 
Brother Russ Magyar has ordered new 
lighting which he will install in the 
dining room and 2nd floor of the 
Temple.  Repair work on the SW corner 
of the Temple stucco began last week 
and hopefully will be completed in the 
next few days.  We still have a lot of 
restoration and preservation work to 
do, but every day progress is made. 
 
Brothers – be safe and enjoy the 
coming holiday weekend.  Thank you 
for all you do for Masonry and make 
plans to attend our dinner and Lodge 
meeting on Wednesday, September 8.  
And plan to help WB Al celebrate 50 
years on September 15. 
 
Sincerely & Fraternally, 
 
Danny Tomlinson PM 
Worshipful Master – Central Lodge #6, 
A.F.&A.M. 
 


